
What a wonderful day we had together on Sunday, June 27th! Our 

“CELEBRATION SUNDAY”, in honor of burning our church’s 

mortgage, went went so well and there are two big reasons why: 

GOD and YOU! 

 

Thanks to those volunteers who: ushered the vehicles into the 

worship area passed out commemorative mortgage burning 

candles, greeted and passed out bulletins, worked in the “food 

stand”, and delivered lunches to each person! Thanks to the 

members of our music group who provided inspirational music for 

the event. 

 

June 27th was both a joyous and a challenging day. Joyous for the 

freedom from debt. Challenging because we now must use that 

freedom to meet and expand the mission of spreading the gospel 

of Jesus Christ to the Lakes Area. 

 

Thanks again to you all! 

 

-John Adams, Sr. – Director of Development 

-Kim Wermersen – Director of Leadership 


